THE UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS DEPARTMENT OF PHILOSOPHY LAWRENCE

February 23, 1961

Dear Professor Ferrater Mora:

Thank you for your note; I join you in hoping that this strike is soon cleared up.

There has been one small change in arrangements about which you ought to know; the time of your lecture will be at 4 p.m. on Tuesday instead of at 8, for two reasons; first, because some of the administrative officials felt this would give an opportunity for more students to hear you, and secondly because it was thought appropriate for you to be introduced by the Chancellor (since the lecture is in a sense in honour of a former Chancellor) and he had a previous commitment for the evening. This will not of course make any practical difference, unless there are very serious delays in your air travel.

Very sincerely yours,

Peter Cours